

14 June 2016

Fr. Jeff Jackson St. Nicholas Episcopal Church P O Box 752 29 Mobley Road Hamilton, GA 31811

## Dear Jeff:

Please share with the entire Saint Nicholas family our most sincere appreciation for their honoring our Police Department for reconnecting one of our K9 officers with his prior military partner. Chief Ferrone was Pine Mountain's K9 officer for many years so knows very well the bond that exists between service animals and their human partners. When the opportunity presented itself, he, along with current K9 officer Brad Harrell, immediately said 'make it happen'. I had the chance to visit with Justin, his mother, and his fiancée at the reunion and to learn how very much this reunion with his K9 partner meant to him as part of his readjustment process.

Again, our sincere thanks for honoring Pine Mountain in this special way.

Best Regards,